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We welcome reform of the National Freight and Supply Chain Strategy and believe

the review should be extended to include a review of the National Ports Strategy.

The MUA Submission



Rebuilding Australian Shipping Economic Sovereignty and National Security



Strategies to complement the strategic fleet are required to:



Shipping Legislation and Regulation



Skills Reform Plan 

DECARBONISATION





The Productivity Commission report on its inquiry into the long-term productivity of 
maritime logistics system recommended the Australian Government 

repeal Part X because:



The MUA is advocating for closure of the gaps in national security arising from a 
broken maritime crew visa system and unworkable Customs Act 1901 (Customs Act) 
arrangements to address this:

Conclusion




